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May 11, 1989

Dr. Martin Garcia Perez
Department of Diagnostic Radiology
Instituto Nacional de La Salud
Hospital Universitario San Carlos
Ciludad Universitaria

28040- MADRID

Dear Dr. Perez:

Thank you very much for your letter of April 25th and your inquiry about a
training pesition in Magnetic Resonance Imaging in our Department.

We have been able to offer training in magnetic resonance to a number of
radiologists outside the United States. but in these instances, the radiologist have
been financially self-supporting. Unfortunately, our research funds do not
include monies allocated for support of training pesitions. If you could arrange
for full financial support, we could consider a training position in which you could
participate in basic or clinical rezearch in sur MRI Saction.

Thank you very much for your inquiry and give my best regards to Dr. Pedrosa.

Yours sincerely,
Pl
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